Dear [Participant's Name],

We would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude for your participation in our Utility Demand
Response Program. Your commitment and cooperation have made a significant difference in our
efforts to promote energy efficiency and sustainability.

By reducing your energy consumption during peak periods, you have not only helped in
managing the demand on our energy grid but also contributed to environmental preservation.
Your participation enables us to ensure a stable and reliable energy supply for our community.

Once again, thank you for your valuable contribution to our program. We look forward to your
continued participation and support in our future initiatives.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[Utility Company Name]
[Contact Information]



